

## **Ohio High School Athletic Association**

## Wednesday, July 29, 2020 Administrator Update

TO: OHSAA Member Schools' Superintendents, Principals and Athletic Administrators

FR: Bob Goldring, Interim Executive Director

Good afternoon!

Here is a link that provides the results of the OHSAA survey of member school superintendents, principals and athletic administrators regarding return to play:

https://ohsaaweb.blob.core.windows.net/files/SchoolResources/memos/2020FallSportsQuestionsAndResults.pdf

Responses to most questions totaled 1,500 or more, so we cannot thank you enough for taking the time to participate. As we indicated, this data is helpful to both the Governor's Office and ours in the decision-making process.